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~-·· VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23261 

March 15, 1994 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 
SURRY POWER STATION UNITS 1 AND 2 
FEMA OFFSITE EXERCISE EVALUATION 

Serial No. 94-069 
NEP/WFR/acm 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32 

DPR-37 

Virginia Electric and Power Company received your letter dated January 24, 1994, 
regarding the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) evaluation of the 
December 8, 1993 exercise at Surry Power Station. In response to the Deficiency 
identified by FEMA in the execution of offsite alert and notification responsibilities, a 
remedial exercise demonstration was conducted on February 3, 1994. Participants in 
that event included representatives from the following organizations: Surry County, 
the Virginia Department of Emergency Services, the Virginia State Police, and Virginia 
Electric and Power Company. Furthermore, this demonstration was evaluated by two 
FEMA officials. 

It is our understanding, based on comments provided by the acting Chairman of the 
Regional Assistance Committee for FEMA Region Ill, that the response actions 
demonstrated were sufficient to resolve the concerns identified within the Deficiency. 
Consistent with the request of your letter that we assist in the resolution of this issue, 
members of our staff provided support in developing the scenario and associated 
documentation, communicating emergency messages from the Surry Local 
Emergency Operations Facility, providing controller and participant briefings, and 
staging controllers at the Surry County Emergency Operations Center during the 
conduct of the remedial exercise demonstration. 

We will continue to work closely with the appropriate State and local organizations in 
order to maintain mutually supportive emergency plans for the protection of the health 
and safety of the public. 

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us. 

Very truly yours, 

WL§'E~ 
W. L. Stewart 
Senior Vice President - Nuclear 
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cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
101 Marietta Street, N.W. 
Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Mr. M. W. Branch 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 

Mr. A. E. Slayton, State Coordinator 
Virginia Department of Emergency Services 
31 O Turner Road 
Richmond, Virginia 23225-6491 




